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Good afternoon,
 
We are pleased to inform you that the applicant agrees to the conditions proposed by Sussex
Police.
 
Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact.
 
Kind regards,

  
 

ESI Licensing and Legal Consultancy Limited
Office: +44 (0) 20 8460 0606

Address: 84 Hayes Lane, Bromley, Kent, BR2 9EE

Website: http://www.esi.london/ E-Mail: licence@esi.london

   
Information contained in this email is intended for the use of the addressee only and is confidential and may also be
privileged. If you receive this message in error, please advise us immediately. If you are not the intended recipient(s)
please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 

From: @sussex.police.uk>
Date: Wednesday, 27 September 2023 at 14:34
To: "licensing@crawley.gov.uk" <Licensing@crawley.gov.uk>, Esi Licence
<licence@eurosafetyinternational.co.uk>
Cc: WS_Licensing_WOR <WS_Licensing_WOR@sussex.police.uk>
Subject: Mon Ami Police Representation
 
Good Afternoon,
Please find attached the representation from Sussex Police in relation to the application for
a premises licence for Mon Ami, 20 Broad Walk, Northgate, Crawley, West Sussex, RH10
1HQ.
Sussex Police have no objections in principle to the application but seek to ensure the
measures proffered are clear and enforceable.
If the applicant is able to agree to these conditions Sussex Police may be  able to  resolve
this representation. If this is the case please can this agreement be confirmed in writing via
‘reply all’.
If however you wish to discuss the matter further please do not hesitate to contact this
office either via email WS_Licensing_WOR@sussex.police.uk or the phone number
below.
Please note due to current staffing levels it may not be possible to respond to phone calls
immediately.






